
North Attleboro Police seeks
public’s  help  for  info  on
puppy  left  on  side  of  the
road in a crate
“DO YOU RECOGNIZE ME??

North Attleboro Police Department is looking for the person
that decided to leave this cute puppy on the side of the road
in  a  crate.  He  is  a  Chihuahua  that  the  vet  believes  is
approximately 12 weeks old. Attached is a photo of the blue
crate that he was located in on the side of Draper Ave in
North Attleboro. He was found Saturday afternoon by someone
walking their own dog, it is unknown for how long he was there
for.

If you recognize this puppy and know the previous owner please
contact  Ofc  Julie  Lowe  at  508-695-1212  or
jcannata@nattleboro.com. Any and all help/tips in finding the
person/s responsible for abandoning this pup will be greatly
appreciated.

This puppy is now safe at the North Attleboro Animal Shelter
getting the medical care that he needs. HE IS NOT READY TO BE
ADOPTED at this time.” -North Attleboro Police Department.
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